
 

e-Request Upgrade adds Error 
Reporting & Appointment Inquiry 
Features
Effective May 11, 2012, USCIS e-Request will undergo two system updates:

Customers will be able to notify USCIS of typographical errors on their 
immigration benefit documents (e.g., employment authorization documents, 
permanent residence cards).

•

In addition, customers will be able to inquire about Application Support 
Center appointments not received for I-90 and N-400 applications.

•
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